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State of Georgia New Insurance Requirements for Oversize/Overweight Loads:

For commercial motor carriers where the gross vehicle weight is greater than 10,000 pounds.

(Effective July 01, 2010)

1.

A certificate of Insurance must be provided to The Georgia Department of Public Safety, a
binder is not sufficient to meet GDPS insurance requirements.

Commercial General Liability Coverage must be maintained.

On the certificate, the licensee’s name must appear under “Insured.” It may be listed as an
“a.k.a” or “d.b.a.” (This does not necessarily mean the owner of the load, but the party
responsible for the haul. The insurance certificate should match the company on the side of the
truck.)

A policy number and effective dates must be included on the certificate.

The certificate must be marked for Automobile Liability coverage. The certificate must also be
marked for the following: a. Bodily Injury ($1,000,000) b. Property Damage ($1,000,000) c.
$300,000 for coverage of Each Occurrence.

The certificate holder must be listed exactly as follows:

The Georgia Department of Public Safety

Oversize Permit Unit

959 East Confederate Ave

Atlanta, GA 30316

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Georgia Department of Public Safety,
Oversize Permit Unit at 404-635-8176.



